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	MPA Orientation Reminder 

	



	From Anna Rhoads (rhoadsa@evergreen.edu) 

	Hello, 
This is a reminder that the mandatory MPA orientation is Saturday, September 22. We will begin orientation at 9:00 am in Purce Hall Room 7 (labeled "Lecture Halls" on campus map). We will provide a catered lunch with vegetarian, vegan and gluten-free options, but please bring your own coffee. I will send out the agenda a couple days before orientation.
Plan to buy a quarterly parking pass for Fall 2018? You can order your parking pass through my.evergreen.edu. If you would like to receive your parking pass at the new student orientation on September 22, please order your parking pass by September 18. You can read more about parking services here. Here is how to order a pass online:  
· Log into your my.evergreen.edu
· Select "Web Payment" under the Students section
· Select "Make a Payment"
· Select "Parking Decals"
If possible, please complete the Immunization Form and bring it with you to orientation. You will need to complete this form and turn it in to the Student Health and Wellness Center before the end of the Fall Quarter. We will also have copies of the form at orientation. 
Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. We look forward to meeting you at orientation and kicking off the Fall quarter! 
Best, 
Anna Rhoads 
MPA Assistant Director
rhoadsa@evergreen.edu
360-867-6554
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